Common Council

June 5, 2017

CALL TO ORDER:

Attorney Jason Spindler called the meeting to order Monday, June 5th at 6:04 p.m.

ROLL CALL:

Roll call was taken with Jan Ballard, Sheri Greene, Greg Wright and Brent Denbo present. Jim Maglis was absent. Clerk Treasurer Mindy Brines and Attorney Jason Spindler were also present. Others in attendance were Rachel Graber of the Princeton Daily Clarion, Derek McGraw, Mike Pflug, Rachel Beloat, Bobby Wood, Wendell Walden, Jason Bradshaw, Mike Stilwell, Larry Matthews, Lynn Elpers and Jeff Smith.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE:

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all.

READING OF MINUTES:

Brent Denbo made the motion to accept the minutes as prepared. Sheri Greene 2nd the motion, all ayes, motion carried.

OLD BUSINESS:

Jan Ballard made note that the City needs to have a signed agreement with the American Legion stating responsibilities and insurance policies for summer baseball programs at the City's Gil Hodges field.

NEW BUSINESS:

Sheri Greene asked when the new privatized trash plan would go into effect, and if the City would be doing away with the Sanitation department.

PAY CLAIMS:

Greg Wright made the motion to approve the claims. Jan Ballard 2nd the motion, all ayes, motion carried.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Wendell Walden asked who would be paying the tipping fee for the new trash plan. He was informed that Renewable Resources would be paying the fee.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Sully's property status was discussed. It was stated that the switch should be completed by July 1, and that the City would take the fence down and rip rap the ditch.

ADJOURNMENT:

Sheri Greene made the motion to adjourn the meeting. Jan Ballard 2nd the motion, all ayes, motion carried. Mayor Schmitt adjourned the meeting at 6:26 p.m.

		Jan Ballard / Council President
A TTCT.		
ATTEST:	Mindy Brines / Clerk-Treasurer	